
Green Thumb Award 2021 
Sponsored by Saline Parks Commission 

 
Goal/Purpose: The Green Thumb Award is designed to recognize those residents, businesses and 
organizations in the City of Saline who have taken the extra effort to make the community and their 
property more attractive for all to enjoy. 
 
Nominations: Will be accepted July 1 – August 31, 2021. Anyone may make a nomination but the 
nominee’s property must be within Saline City limits.   
 
Submission: Print and complete this form and return to the Saline Rec Center -OR- or complete the 
online form. 
 
Questions: Contact Carla Scruggs at the Saline Rec Center, 429-3502 ext. 2509 or email at 
cscruggs@cityofsaline.org  
 
Rules/Guidelines: Only properties within the city limits of Saline are eligible for nomination.  
 
Timeline:  July 1 – August 31    Nominations accepted 

September 2021     Parks Commission votes   
October 2021           Awards presented at a City Council meeting               

-------------------------------------------- 

Green Thumb Nomination Form 
 
Nominate a resident or a Saline business within Saline City limits. Look for use of color, perennials, 
shade gardens, native plants, butterfly gardens, pollinator gardens, creativity, ptotted plants or any 
type of garden that is eye catching. 
 
 
Date: _________________________  Nominator :_________________________________  
 
Phone:________________________________ Email:______________________________ 
 
I would like to nominate: ______________________________________________________ 
 
Address of nominee: _________________________________________________________ 
 
Description of location, including cross streets: _____________________________________ 
 
Please describe where the garden is located on the property: __________________________ 
 

https://forms.office.com/g/1C6rkedTXb
mailto:cscruggs@cityofsaline.org

